
Minutes Selectboard - January 26 2018 8am  

Attendance: John Ogden, Greg Eckhardt, Steve Hall, Andrea Ogden, Chrystal Cleary, Hal 
Wilkins 
 
Meeting began at 8:02 AM 

- The previous meeting’s minutes were approved  

-  Pay orders signed
-
-  Annual Budget was reviewed in preparation for Town Meeting. Treasurer Andrea 

recommends increasing the Listers budget $2500 to build up enough funding for the required 
Townwide Reappraisal expected in 2019 or 2020. The Selectboard approved this amount.

-
- The Selectboard added an Article to the Town Meeting Warning to appropriate $13,000 to the 

Town Hall Maintenance Fund for replacement of the 4 big windows in the hall. John Ogden 
noted that the Landgrove Historical Society is generously committing $1000 toward the new 
windows as well. 

- Hal Wilkins is almost finished aligning the town’s 911 maps and creating an inventory of 
signage at each intersection, which presented to the Selectmen at the end of the meeting. 
New signs will be ordered this year to replace unreadable or missing signs. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:22 am


